
 

May 13, 2024 

To: Industry Associations (ABLE, BCRFA, Restaurants Canada) 

From: LDB Wholesale Operations 

Re: Single Bottle Pick Service Update

 

We are pleased to share an update regarding the LDB’s single bottle pick service.  
 
Effective immediately, LDB Wholesale Operations will be expanding its single bottle pick service to offer 
a selection of year-round spirits, champagnes, wines and liqueurs in 750ml and 1.14L volume format.  
 
The complete list of all single bottle pick products is posted on the LDB Wholesale Operations website 
<here>.  The 10% bottle pick rule – as applicable to specific customer types, and outlined in the WCC 
Order Handbook – will continue to apply.   
 
The single bottle pick service selection reflects industry recommendations and balances efficient 
distribution centre operations with customer demand, allowing LDB Wholesale Operations to focus on 
providing uninterrupted service to our customers.  
 

The selection assortment will be reviewed and assessed seasonally.  

 
LDB Wholesale Operations will be emailing the attached memo to your members today to advise them 
of the expanded single bottle pick selection and share the complete product list.  
 
Thank you for sharing this announcement with your membership.  
 

 

https://wholesale.bcldb.com/index.php/resources/product-information
https://wholesale.bcldb.com/index.php/resources/wholesale-customer-centre
https://wholesale.bcldb.com/index.php/resources/wholesale-customer-centre

